
  Date -22nd Jan 2020 

Kasiga – Guidelines for reporting back to school 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Kasiga! 

We hope that you have had a memorable time with your child during the winter 
holidays and now you are getting ready to drop him / her back to school. 

This is a reminder for the following: 

1. The deadline for reporting is 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 28th January 2020. 
Please ensure that your ward is dropped by that time. We will not be 
able to receive your child on the day if late. 
 

2. It is strongly advised that your ward is escorted by either of the parent 
or the local guardian whose authorization has been registered with the 
school.  

 

3. In no case, should a child be sent without an authorized escort to 
ensure supervision, discipline and above all the safety of the children. 

 

 
We expect your cooperation in this regard. 

 

Warm Regards, 
 
Sonali Sinha 
Head of School 
 


